
         
DOWNTOWN FARMINGTON REVITALIZATION – COMPLETE STREET PROJECT – March 12, 2020    

Project Update – Week 10:    

We are pleased to report the project is on schedule.*    

Work Completed:    

● Water line was flushed and passed the pressure test 

● Cut and cap old water line on N. Orchard Ave. and N. Wall Ave. completed 

● Street light and traffic foundations were removed 

● Storm inlets and old pipe were removed 

   

The Week Ahead – March 11 to March 18:    

● Potability test on water lines on Thursday 

● Existing water services will be switched over to new supply lines. You will be contacted prior to 

this to coordinate minimal service interruptions. 

● Storm Drain and Low Impact Development (LID) storm water system installation continues 

● Sanitary sewer manhole rehabilitation continues 

● Trenching operations for electrical and irrigation to begin 

● Relocate existing electric utility pole on Commercial Ave. next week 

 

A Look Beyond a Week:    

● Storm Drain and Low Impact Development (LID) subsurface storm water system installation    

● Electrical and irrigation conduit installation 

 

Work Hours:     

● Construction hours:  Monday through Friday from 7am to 7pm.  Noise level and vibration 

monitoring will be in effect. Night work may occur for water supply line switch overs. No 

weekend work is anticipated at this time.    

    

For Your Consideration:   

 Construction fencing has been moved to alleyways to accommodate new work zone for LID 

and Storm Drain Systems and other utility installation.   

 Due to the increase in vehicles on Broadway, Farmington Police Department will be patrolling 

for speeding and pedestrian crosswalk violations.   

 You will be contacted prior to water services being switched over to new supply lines to 

minimize disruptions to business.  Please flush your lines through your faucets to remove any 

sediment and air. 

 For those that are providing electricity for the temporary pedestrian lights and have entered 

into a power use agreement, please submit your vendor forms and your W-9.  Instructions sent 

by email.   



 Stakeholder meetings are held every Wednesday, 10am, at 119 W. Main.  Bring any questions 

or concerns for discussion with contractor or key City officials.   

   

   

*Please note that inclement weather or equipment failure may cause delays.  Schedule is subject to change.     

Thanks for your continued support and patience with this project!    

Sherry M. Roach    

Project Coordinator - City of Farmington    

119 W. Main Street, Farmington, NM 87401 

Office: 505-599-8443 Cell: 505-427-1512 

shroach@fmtn.org 

www.heartoffarmington.org    


